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Firestone Boulevard Bridge Widening over the Los Angeles River  

Note:  
Information contained in this Construction 
Alert is subject to change without notice, 
based on weather, field conditions or other 
operational factors.  

UPDATED - CONSTRUCTION ALERT  

Summary: 
Stage I of the Firestone Boulevard Bridge Widening project has been completed.  This first phase of work included 
widening the south side of the bridge and placing concrete pavement just east of Rayo Avenue.  The next phase of 
work has been scheduled and will require new temporary traffic controls. 
 
What to Expect: 
The contractor will start the second phase of work on Tuesday April 25, which entails the removal of the existing 
asphalt pavement and replacing it with concrete pavement on the north west end of the bridge.  A new traffic control 
set-up will be implemented to accommodate motorists.  Traffic lanes will be shifted and will require temporary striping 
and delineators. Two eastbound travel lanes and two westbound travel lanes will be available to motorists.  Temporary 
traffic controls will remain in place for approximately 3-4 weeks to keep construction on schedule. 
 
The last phase of the project is scheduled to start in June, 2017. 
 
Tips: 
Commuters are encouraged to utilize alternate routes to avoid delays.  Drive safely near any construction zone.  
Remember not to use mobile phones while driving, particularly around construction zones.  
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Questions? 
For more information or if you have any 
concerns, please contact Mazen Mneimneh, P.E. 
Construction Manager at (949) 466-4640 or by 
Email: mmneimneh@BiggsCardosa.com 
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